
1

From: Erica Nathan 
Sent: Sunday, 7 January 2024 4:40 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

Dear Commission, 
Such a tight deadline for submissions, during a holiday period for many, does not give me confidence. 
An adjustment to the guidelines, as outlined in the submission by Our Place, will go some way to restoring some belief 
in the proposed process. 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

In particular, the guidelines do not give fair and adequate weight to the impact of such a development on nearby 
residential areas. 

Yours faithfully, 

Erica Nathan 
 




